
 

All members of the St. Patrick’s R.C. Primary School share a responsibility for safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of children and young people and have a duty to follow the procedures approved 
by the Local Safeguarding Children Board and take appropriate action if they have concerns about a 
child’s welfare.  Please find link to Tees Local Safeguarding Children Board’s Procedures 
(http://www.teescpp.org.uk ) 
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Dear Parents 
 
Building Works 
 
We are delighted that Phase 2 of the building project commences on  
Monday 13th May for a duration of 12 weeks.    This phase is for an additional small 
group intervention room and will provide further provision for the pupils.  

 

The contractors will set up a site compound in a section of the Staff Car Park thereby 

closing any access from this area to the Main Reception and Junior playground.   

There will also be a slight change to the existing arrangements at the end of the school 

day:  
 

 Junior children (who have siblings in the Infant school) will leave via the 
main hall onto the Infant Playground. 

 

We trust that any disruption will be kept to a minimum and apologise in advance for 

any noise or disturbance during this period.   If you have any queries do not hesitate 
to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

N Hughes   S Williams 

Mrs N Hughes/Mr S Williams 
Head Teachers 
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